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NOTICE OF AWARD

14 December 2022

Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (CVB) 14 - 22, the Consulate General is awarding the contract
for a one-day floor cleaning services at its four-storey office space in Hiroya building
at the rate of ONE HUNDRED FORTY-THREE THOUSAND YEN (JPY143,000) or
approximately FIFTY-EIGHT THOUSAND SIX HUNDRED ONE PESOS AND
40/100 (PhP58,601.40) only, inclusive of taxes and other charges, subject to the
Department of Foreign Affairs’ accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and
subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

CELESTE V O@&%Zﬁ'

Consul General
Head of Procurement Committee
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ASAHI Facilities Co. Ltd.
Nagoya Branch
2-2-13 Nishiki, Naka-ku
Nagoya City



